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Newsletter No 3 

22.9.22 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Parent Consultations:  11th October – 3.45 – 5pm 

Please return the reply slip below to book a Face to Face, Telephone or Zoom call with your teacher.  If you book a 

zoom call and technology fails on the day the teachers will revert to a telephone conversation.  We look forward to 

seeing you all.  If you do book a face to face call and have symptoms of Covid on the day, then please do not attend 

and rebook a telephone or zoom call for a later date.  

 

Please return the reply slip below to your teacher to book a parent consultation. 
 

Reminders from Newsletter No 1 

Harvest Festival –  12th October: If you can send the food item in the day before this would be much 

appreciated. 

We would also like to invite parents to our Harvest Festival on Wednesday 12th October.  All the children are invited 

to bring in one item of food (tins, cans and packets) which we will then donate to the Leighton Buzzard Helpers Food 

Bank.   

 PS, Rec and Year 1: 9.30 – 10.00 

 Year 2,3,4: 10.30 – 11.00 

We look forward to seeing you all.  If you have any symptoms of COVID we ask you not to attend.   There will be 

limited space in the hall, so we ask for parents with younger children to leave prams/buggies in the front porch or in 

the school library.   

 

Harvest Pumpkin Patch:  10th – 14th  

We would like to invite all the children to decorate a pumpkin for Harvest.  The pumpkins should be displayed on the 

front patch of grass, between the two trees at the front of school.  Miss Hughes will put up a sign to indicate the 

space. The children can cut, decorate, draw or mark their pumpkin in anyway and then place it in the Pumpkin Patch.   

Pumpkins should be placed in the pumpkin patch on Monday 10th October and then collected on Friday 14th October.  

The children don’t have to use a real pumpkin if they prefer to make a pumpkin.  All pumpkins should be made at 

home.  Make sure you can identify your pumpkin, as judging will take place on Tuesday 11th October and there will be a 

special prize for the winner.  All the children will be able to look at the Pumpkin Patch as they enter and leave school 

each day across the week.  We look forward to seeing all your creative entries.   

 

All pumpkins that are not collected by the end of the day on Friday 14th October will go to the big pumpkin patch in 

the sky! (the school bin). 
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Head Teacher: Miss Rosemary Godwin 



“We believe in our children” 

Stanbridge Big Breakfast:  Thursday 20th October - Flyer with further details coming soon with confirmed details. 

 

 

Diary Dates:  These will be included on the school calendar on the website.  Teachers are currently planning school 

trips for their classes and other curriculum events will also be organised and as the teachers plan their topics for 

the term.  You will be notified of these accordingly.   

 

October tbc Pegasus Award – Induction Training date tbc 

6th October Yr 1,2,3,4 Run for Fun - Mrs Brewer to send further details 

10th – 14th October Harvest Pumpkin Patch 

11th October Parent Consultations:  choice given of face to face, zoom or telephone consultations 

12th October Harvest Festival:  PS, R, Yr1 (9.30 – 10) and Yr 2,3,4 (10.30 – 11) 

12th October Yr 3/4 Sports Cluster Meeting - Mrs Brewer to send further details 

20th October Yr 3/4  Tag Rugby - Mrs Brewer to send further details 

20th October Stanbridge Big Breakfast 8.30 am 

15th November School Photographer for individual photographs and group photos of siblings in 

school, 9.30am 

17th November Yr ¾ Sports Hall Athletics - Mrs Brewer to send further details 

23rd November Art afternoon for all year groups – The colours of Christmas 

7th December Christmas Production: Yr PS, R, Yr 1 (9.45pm) and  Yr 2,3,4 (1.45)   

Date tbc Christmas Dinner at School 

14th December Christmas Parties in school – further details to follow 

15th December  Christmas Bake Sale – 3.30pm – 4pm 

Spring Term Cooking Lessons for Yr 3/4 

18th January Art afternoon for all year groups – Sensational sculptures 

31st January Year 3/4  Gymnastics - Mrs Brewer to send further details 

Spring Term – date tbc Year 3/4  Ukulele lessons 

8th February Online Safety Day 

22nd – 24th February Grafham Residential Field Trip – Year 3 and 4 

1st March Art afternoon for all year groups – Charcoal images 

2nd March World Book Day – further details to follow 

8th March Sports Disney Day - Mrs Brewer to send further details 

15th March Science Day 

16th March Parent Consultations:  choice given of face to face, zoom or telephone consultations 

21st March Poetry week in school 

23rd March Sports Cluster Meeting - Mrs Brewer to send further details 

28th March Great Stanbridge Bake Off:  Child, parent and staff categories 

27th April Yr 3/4  Hockey - Mrs Brewer to send further details 

Month of May KS1 SATs Testing Period 

4th May Year 3/4 Netball - Mrs Brewer to send further details 

5th May Art afternoon for all children – The sky 

23rd May Year 3/4 Sports Cluster Meeting - Mrs Brewer to send further details 

Week of 5th June Year 4 Multiplication Test 

Month of June Phonics Screen Test for Year 1 

8th June Year 3/4 Cricket - Mrs Brewer to send further details 

9th June Sports Day 2pm on school field 

22nd June Quad Kids Sports - Mrs Brewer to send further details 

Tbc July Year 4 Transfer Day 

13th July Year 3/4  Tennis - Mrs Brewer to send further details 

13th July Children visit new classes for next year  
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13th July Reports sent home 

14th July Year 4 Leavers Forest School Evening  

17th July Open Afternoon and informal parent consultations 

20th July Year 4 Leavers Assembly at 9.30 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

R J GODWIN 

 

 

 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Parent Consultation – Reply Slip 

 
Child’s Name:  ……………………………………………………………………………    Class: …………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I would like to book a Parent Consultations on 11th October, 3.45 – 5.00pm 

 
Telephone Consultation 

 

 

Please Indicate Time Preference Confirmation of Consultation Time by Teacher 

Please return this slip back to the parent. 

 

 

 

Zoom Consultation 

 

 

Please Indicate Time Preference Confirmation of Consultation Time by Teacher 

Please return this slip back to the parent. 

 

 

 

Face to Face in the school hall Please Indicate Time Preference Confirmation of Consultation Time by Teacher 

Please return this slip back to the parent. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 


